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Effective October 21, 2013, the Commission will no longer serve hearing notices, 

orders, forms and documents by certified mail. Pursuant to Regulations 67-211 and 

67-213 all parties will be served electronically or by United States Postal Service 

first class postage, unless otherwise required by the Act. Service by United States 

Postal Service first class postage is deemed complete five days after the date of 

deposit.   
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